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Due to the Corona pandemic, 2020 Camp Erin 
dates may have changed. Please visit our Find 
Your Camp map for updated information.

Providence Hospice of Seattle offers grief 
support to adults, teens and children in the 
community through a variety of programming 
including group support, Camp Erin and family 
day camps. 

Safe Crossings Children’s Grief Support Program is for children and teens who are facing or have experienced 
the loss of a loved one.

Safe Crossings honors the philosophy that each child’s needs are unique. Safe Crossings' counselors can provide 
compassionate and knowledgeable support for grieving children of all ages and their families living in King and 
South Snohomish Counties. Safe Crossings is designed to offer a variety of education and support opportunities, 
including phone consultations, grief support groups, activities and workshops, a special weekend summer camp 
~ Camp Erin ~ and individual sessions in the office, home, or school setting, as well as written material.

Visit Providence Hospice of Seattle

https://washington.providence.org/locations-directory/r/regional-medical-center/classes-and-resources/support-group#children-teen
https://washington.providence.org/locations-directory/r/regional-medical-center/classes-and-resources/support-group#children-teen
http://moyerfoundation.org/camps-programs/camp-erin/
http://moyerfoundation.org/camps-programs/camp-erin/
http://moyerfoundation.org/camps-programs/camp-erin/
https://washington.providence.org/services-directory/services/s/safe-crossings-childrens-grief-program

